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Approved short-listed firms for provision of

Architectural and Engineering Services for the

New South San Francisco Campus Project,

South San Francisco 

The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit (PDU) has received a total of 16 responses to the RFSOQ. 
Upon careful consideration of the SOQ, we would like to announce that the following teams have met the 
qualification criteria and been selected to receive a Request for Proposal for the Architectural/Engineering 
Services for the design of the New South San Francisco Campus Project. 

Requests for Proposal (RFP) will be released per the revised anticipated schedule. Main contacts for the short-
listed firms will receive an email with document download link when the RFP is available. Please refer to the 
RFP for detailed information and future timelines for the County’s proposal process. PDU will conduct an in-
depth evaluation of the proposals submitted and select a minimum of three (3) teams for interviews to 
determine the most qualified team for the Project.

Qualified Firms to receive Request for Proposals (in alphabetical order):
1. Hawley Peterson Snyder
2. HOK
3. KMD
4. Pfau Long/Taylor Design
5. Ratcliff
6. Smith Group JJR
7. SOM
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